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This is the worst idea coming from Portland. Our Counties in Eastern Oregon 

struggle with every thing now. Our Schools are ancient and in dire need of being 

replaced. Portland needs to quit throwing tax payer money on poor decisions when 

money is not the fix. A better ran State would be!!! Oregon is one of the highest 

Taxed States now! The state of Oregon is squeezing the tax payers as it is, and 

bringing us all down. Vote NO.  


